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CalOES hosted a meeting regarding the NG9-1-1 GIS Project for the designated County GIS 
Point of Contacts. Discussion entailed Phase 1 and 2 quality measures and the availability or 
lack thereof of documentation released to the general GIS community, the required 
collaboration entities, or the public. Currently, the only available CalOES Documentation can be 
found on the Los Angeles Countywide Address Management System Program Site; 
https://cams-lacounty.hub.arcgis.com/pages/ng9-1-1 . Meeting notes from Aug. 30, 2022 are 
available at this link: 
https://lacounty.maps.arcgis.com/sharing/rest/content/items/e557115dcc5c496e91965b9605282
de0/data  
It is not the complete presentation and provides some notes and context directly from LA 
County. 

CalOES is not posting anything related to this effort on its website. This results in local 
governments not being aware of funding opportunities. This has been brought to CGIA’s 
attention in the past, and a proposal is being prepared to bring it up to the CGIA board again as 
an issue for advocacy. 
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